
 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
The end of another fabulous year at Footlights is fast approaching and what an 
adventure.  
Come September it will be two years since Footlights was born and I just want to 
thank each and everyone of you for your amazing support and to my wonderful 
students who make it all worth while. 
Seeing some of my shy and unassuming children suddenly come out of their shells this 
term, having found their voices and their new found confidence is truly wonderful, I 
hope you have seen this for yourselves perhaps at home or at school. 
 

Watching Week 
 

Parents are invited to come and see their children in class. 
Thursday 17th , Friday 18th & Monday 21st July  
‘Chicken Licken’ will be performed by the 3.35pm class on 17th July. Please drop your 
children off at normal time and come back for 4pm.  
 
Classes & Times 
 

Mondays :-    4.15 pm   7-10 years    
   5.25 pm   11-13 years   
   6.30 pm   14-18 years 

Thursdays :-  2.15 pm   3-4 years  
                3.35 pm   4-6 years   
                4.15 pm   7-10 years 
Fridays :-    4pm   7-10 years  
 
 



Term Dates, Fees & Forms 
 
Please make sure you get your FORMS & FEES in as soon as possible to guarantee your 
place in the Summer term. Places will NOT be allocated until BOTH forms AND fees 
are recieved. Places will be given on a first come first serve basis. 
 

Monday 8th September 2014 – Friday 5th December 2014 
Half term: w/c 27th October 2014 

This is a 12 week term 
 
 

Monday/Thurs/Friday Classes ages 7-10, 11-13 & 14-18: £102 for the first child and £86.70 
for siblings. 
Mini Footlights/Bridge Class (Thurs 3-4’s & 4-6’s) fees are £84 and £71.40 for siblings. 
 
 

Health & Safety 
 

Please continue to use the waiting room in a respectful way and make sure you pick up 
all your rubbish & food from the floor. Thank you.  
 

Other News  
 
Congratulations to Seattle who is currently in rehearsals for Holland Park. You may 
like to know that the Halifax commercial he filmed is now currently running. 
Also big congratulations to Ellie who will be in her first professional pantomime this 
Christmas. ‘Aladdin’ at The Seacombe Theatre, Sutton. 
 
If anyone has any news to share please let me know. 
 
Tickets for Cinderella, The New Wimbledon Theatre, 17th December 2014 
 
If anyone would like to reserve tickets for the above show please let me know as I 
have 100 seats to sell. Payment would be needed in September. Tickets are £20 (£2 goes 
to St Leonards PTA). 
 
 
Very best wishes & enjoy your Summer break. to you all.  
 
See you next term! 
 
Nikki xx 
 
 


